

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 71 O

































Wednesday 6th May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Home Learning Survey

Thank you to everyone who completed our Home Learning survey last week. The results were overwhelmingly positive and we are very pleased that the majority of children are able to access the learning at home. Based on feedback, we would like to make a few comments on/changes to the Home Learning:

Feedback from teachers

Some of you asked about how your child could receive feedback on their learning from their teachers. Please be reminded that every year group has an email address for children to send their learning/questions to. Teachers will respond to the children and will give short feedback on what they have sent in. You are welcome to send multiple pieces of learning but we would like everybody to send at least one piece of learning by the Friday of each week. The email addresses are below as a reminder:

	EYFS	EYFSshared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk				
	Y1	<u>Year1shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk</u>				
ſ	Y2	Year2shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk				
	Y3	Year3shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk				
	Y4	Year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk				
	Y5	<u>Year5shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk</u>				
ſ	Y6	<u>Year6shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk</u>				

Online videos

On occasion, teachers may decide it would be helpful for children to have a video of them explaining the learning. This will also allow the children to see the teachers which may help with motivation. These will be available on the Hayes Primary Home Learning YouTube Channel and the link will be given on the Home Learning Diary each time.

Communication with class teachers

Teachers are making phone calls to families over the next couple of weeks to check in and catch up with you. You will also be receiving Parents' Evening feedback this week from your child's class teacher. Please remember that you can contact your child's class teacher via the email addresses above.

Timetable

Some of you were keen to have an idea of a timetable that you could follow. Please see the idea below that you could follow if you'd like to. This is not compulsory but could help if you would like a structure. Some parents have said that the children wearing school uniform during the learning hours has helped too.

09:00	09:30	10:00	11:00	11:15	12:15	13:30
Exercise	Reading	Maths	Break	English	Lunch	Afternoon lessons

Thank you for your continued support. We will continue to review and develop our Home Learning offer over the coming weeks.

Many thanks,



Mr Vitarana

Head Teacher

A Spring Partnership Trust School | Registered office: George Lane | Bromley | Kent BR2 7LQ





